
Media Advisory 
  
06 February 2025 
  
LIMPOPO PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT TO PARTICIPATE IN THE LIMPOPO 3rd ANNUAL 
PROVINCIAL RESEARCH CONFERENCE 
  
The Premier of Limpopo, Dr Phophi Ramathuba will lead the Provincial Government at 
the annual Limpopo Research Conference on 12 to 14 February 2025. 
  
The conference will be held under the theme: “Innovating for Inclusive Growth: Bridging 
Science, Technology and Policy for Sustainable Development” with sub-themes such as 
transformative technologies for economic resilience and innovations in healthcare for 
improved public health outcomes. 
  
This conference will generate innovative knowledge systems that may assist the 
Provincial Government to enhance usage of science and technology in identifying key 
development needs to address critical challenges of poverty, inequality and 
infrastructure. 
  
The conference will be held in collaboration with the South African Association of Public 
Administration & Management (SAAPAM), the University of Limpopo, Tshwane 
University of Technology, University of South Africa, University of Venda and Statistics 
South Africa.   
  
Media houses are invited to cover the conference proceedings scheduled as follows: 
 
Date: 12 – 14 February 2024 
Venue: Loskopdam – A Forever Resort, Sekhukhune District, Limpopo Province 
Time: 08h00 
  
Issued by the Limpopo Provincial Government   
  
Enquiries: Ndavhe Ramakuela (Provincial Government Spokesperson) 
082 200 5357 / 067 267 2063 
RamakuelaN@premier.limpopo.gov.za 
  
Thilivhali Muavha (Premier's Spokesperson) 
066 011 7034 
muavhat@premier.limpopo.gov.za 
  
#7thAdministration 
#LetsGrowLimpopoTogether 


